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Liam Tanner
39 Hall Ave
Nashua, NH 03064

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

How can you allow this horrible company to rip through the state of New Hampshire, known for it's
natural beauty, so they can throw up power lines that, for one, we don't get anything from and two, are
supposedly paying the whole brunt of?!

That's like someone putting up a wall between their house and another house and trying to make the
other pay for it! That doesn't make any sense at all!

Does anyone represent the American people anymore, or has greed and money become so irresistible
that none of you care about who you've sworn to represent?

One thing is clear: This must not be allowed to happen. Listen to the voices of those who actually live
in this state, and not those who're building the damn thing.

Sincerest regards,
Liam Tanner
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